Poster Contest Guidelines

Entry Deadline

Posters for the 2010, Annual Student GLOBAL PEACE AND RECONCILIATION  (GLO-PAR) Poster contest must be received or postmarked by 4:00 p.m. on December 1,  2009.

Eligibility

All K through 12th grade students in Pulaski County are eligible to submit a poster for each division. This includes public, private, charter, and home-schooled students. 

                                                                              Division #1 – Grades K - 5

                                                                              Division #2 -  Grades 6 - 8

                                                                              Division #3 -  Grades 9 – 12

Each school will submit one winning poster. Please keep other posters for a wonderful school art display on non-violence.

Winning posters will be returned to the respective schools.

Guidelines for Students
1. Posters must be 11” X 17” or 11” X 18” drawn on white construction or poster paper.
2. Students may use crayon, watercolor, poster paint, markers, and ink.  Please do not use materials that may smear, crack, or chip. 

3. Students must work on posters individually; a poster created by two or more students will be disqualified. 

4. Only original art work will be accepted, (no trade-marked, copyrighted materials or reproductions of popular cartoon characters, e.g. Snoopy, Mickey Mouse, etc.)

5. Lamination is not permitted and will disqualify the poster. 

6. Illustrations must be positive in approach, demonstrating appropriate school behavior as a result of strategies using resolution-conflict.

7. The slogan ‘Ripple One Minute Of Silence Into One Full Day Of Non-Violence’ must be included on the poster. The illustration should harmonize with the theme and demonstrate solutions reflecting peace and reconciliation.

8. Only freehand drawn letters may be used.  Lettering should be clearly legible, even if used as part of the poster design. 

9. Wood, plastic, glass, or metal cannot be used. Collage materials cannot be used. Glued-on pieces will disqualify the poster.

10. Posters must be postmarked or delivered by 4:00 PM December 1, 2009.

11. The official entry form must be secured with tape to the back of each poster. 

12. Fill out the entry blank in its entirety and attach it neatly and securely with tape to the back of the poster. Please print clearly. Teacher and parent signatures are required. 

Guidelines for Teachers:

· Discuss with your students why school violence is unacceptable yet it happens every day. 

· Explore simple ways we can quell violence through awareness, education, knowledge, prevention and practice.
· Encourage your students to create a poster with one important point about how we can stop violence. 

· Keep the poster simple. 

Mail or Drop off Entries to:
PARK CENTRAL LITTLE ROCK 

1417 S. Park Street

Little Rock, AR 72202
______________________________________________________

Contact Us….

Park Central Little Rock

Office: (501) 372-3554
Voice Mail: (501) 920-8548

Fax: (501) 372-3554

Grace Blagdon, Executive Director
